Hess, Raymond

Subject: FW: WBWC Comments on East Medical Bridge Project
Attachments: WBWC Support for Active Transportation Improvements to EMCD Bridge (2021).pdf

From: Matt Catanzarite <XXXXXXXXXXXX>

Sent: Monday, December 13, 2021 12:26 PM

To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission <TransportationCommission@a2gov.org>; Cooper, Eli
9.0.0.0.0.0.0000000.0.0.0.:62

Subject: WBWC Comments on East Medical Bridge Project

You don't often get email from XXXXXXXXXX@wbwc.org. Learn why this is important

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Greetings Ann Arbor Transportation Commission,

My name is Matthew Catanzarite and as current WBWC Chair | would like to thank you for taking time to review the
E.Medical Center Drive project. In our effort to enhance safety for bicyclists and pedestrians, WBWC has the following
comments and suggestions regarding the proposed contract.

Sincerely,
Matthew Catanzarite
Washtenaw Bicycling & Walking Coalition Board of Directors



